
TAKE THE NYS INTERNET 
ACCESS SURVEY BY 

12/31/2021!
The State and Federal Governments are making significant funds 
available to ensure high speed internet service (broadband) is 
available to all New York residents and busineses.  The New York 
State Department of Public Service  has hired ECC Technologies to 
prepare accurate maps of existing broadband availability statewide.  

To ensure those maps are accurate and funding is spent where it is 
really needed, Ontario County is encouraging all residents and 
businesses to report their existing internet access speeds (or lack 
thereof) by taking a short survey prepared by ECC. If you have 
internet access at your home or business, you can complete the 
survey, including a speed test, from home using this link:  
www.empirestatebroadband.com  

If you don't have internet access, we especially need you to 
complete the survey!  Visit your local library or use the QR code 
below to take the survey (select the option 'without speed test') on 
your smart phone (without taking the speed test).

You can also request a paper copy of the survey
by calling the Ontario County Planning 
Department at (585) 396-4455.  All responses 
are confidential!




